
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Robert G. Ridgell, P.E. 
Area Construction Engineer 
Virginia Department of Transportation 
Fredericksburg District 
87 Deacon Road 
Fredericksburg, VA 22405 
 
May XX, 2017 
 
Dear Mr. Ridgell, 
 
I am writing to confirm that Spotsylvania County enthusiastically supports the Route 606 (Mudd 
Tavern Road) I-95 Overpass Replacement project and the Route 606 Road Improvements East of I-
95 project.   
 
We understand that the proposed improvements have changed since they were presented at a 
Design Public Hearing on November 19th, 2015.  We understand that these changes arose from a 
competitively procured Design Build project and are in support of the configuration that was 
presented at a Design Public Hearing on April 27th, 2017. 
 
Likewise, the County understands that the location of Limited Access Right of Way in the vicinity of 
Mallard Road and the east side of the will be revised as part of this project and supports these 
revisions. 
 
Spotsylvania County looks forward to the successful completion of this project and appreciates 
VDOT’s outreach and coordination efforts. 
 
Should you need additional input or comments from the County, please let me know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark B. Taylor 
County Administrator 


